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Gentlemen:

COMPLETION OF ACTIONS IN EESPONSE TO NRC BULLETIN 88-10,
"NONCONFORMING MOLDED-CASE CIRCULT BREAKERS"
PQINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2

NRC Bulletin 88-10, dated November 22, 1988, requested that
licensees take actions to ensure that molded case circuit breakers
that cannot be verifiably traced to the circuit breaker
manufacturer are capable of performing their safety functions. 1In
a letter, dated November &, 1990, we provided you with an update on
the actions being taken to address the bulletin’s recommendations.
We stated that the remaining nontraceable circuit breakers in
inverters 1DYO03, 2DYO03, DYOC, 1DY04, 2DY04, and DYOD would be
repiaced with new circuit breakers as soon as acceptable
replacement circuit breakers could be obtained.

This letter is being submitted to inform you that all of the
nontraceable circuit breakers identified above have been replaced
and associated post~installation testing has been satisfactorily
completed. The final breaker replacements were made in inverter
2DY04 and were completed on March 4, 1994, These actions complete
all of our commitments made in response to NRC Bulletin 88«10,

Please contact us if there are any guestions.
Sincerely,
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Gary M Krieser
Marage
Industry and Regulatory Services

ce: NRC Regional Administrator, Region III
NRC Resident Inspector
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